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The City of Hermosa Beach will be rehabilitating various concrete curb ramps and related 
concrete improvements to improve pedestrian accessibility at various locations. 
 
The project involves various improvements including: 
 

• ADA concrete curb ramps 

• Concrete curb, curb and gutter 

• Crosswalk, markings and striping and related improvements 
 
The improvement locations are shown to 
the right. 
 
The project will start on April 29, 2019 for 
a duration of 25 working days. 
Anticipated project completion is May 31, 
2019. 
 
For questions, information and updates, 
please contact:  
 
Contractor (KC Equipment):  
Joel Shandrick, P: 619-582-5678 
 
Project Inspector:  
Al Pagani, P: 949-813-4382 
 
For your safety, please observe all traffic 
control and “no-parking” signs.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your 
cooperation and understanding. 
 

City of Hermosa Beach 
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